ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
Cllr Claire Dowling 
Lead Member for Transport and Environment
Sent via email: cllr.claire.dowling@eastsussex.gov.uk
Friday 14th June 2019
Dear Cllr Dowling 
It has been brought to the attention of Alfriston Parish Council that at the Lead Member Meeting which is being held on Monday 17th June 2019 at 14:00 Ms June Goodfield has been given a speaking slot on behalf of SAFE.
From what the Parish Council has been told at recent meetings, it would appear that SAFE no longer exists in any meaningful sense and is not a body representative of any group of parishioners. Therefore, the Council believe that it is inappropriate for Ms Goodfield to be granted a speaking slot and ask that her invitation to speak is rescinded. 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
Your sincerely

Victoria Rutt

Clerk and RFO 
cc – Mr Philip Baker and Cllr Nick Bennett 
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